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Being a past voter in Gwydir for 10 years and a present voter in Calare for 14 years,I say it is
totally unacceptable that it would even be considered that such bizarre boundaries be
cotemplated.

You talk of population changes!....this will be further detrimental to encouraging
population/business growth west of THE Metropolitan/coastal areas of NSW.

We sruggle now to have our voice heard. With one less representative/voice in parliament
this would be even more difficult. o

We are not invaluable citizens out here "in the bush”, rather we as a whole contribute
considerably to the welfare and economics of this great country of ours.

We deserve our vioice to be given the basic oppurtunity to be heard. We are not idiots.

I trust that our lives are not detrimentaly affected by such idiotic decisions.

I personally appeal to you so listen to and to hear the objections and reasons that are put to
you re these absurd PROPOSED boundary changes.

It is not too late for commonsense to prevail.
Anne McNiven
40 Green Lane
Orange NSW 2800
Tel: 02 63613182




